
questions?

Email groups@thedali.org or call 727.623.4778
TheDali.org    727.823.3767

	 One Dalí Blvd, St. Petersburg, FL 33701

Dear Principal or Head of School, 

Your teachers are vital members of our arts community. A visit to The Dalí Museum enhances 
curriculum by providing engaging, meaningful, and relevant learning opportunities for your 
students and teachers. 

As a nonprofit art & educational institution, The Dalí Museum’s mission is to care for and share 
an expertly curated collection of Salvador Dalí’s work, preserving his legacy for generations to 
come. And, through K-12 school field trips, the Museum serves as an active resource in the 
cultural life of our community and the world at large.

Our school tours encourage students to look carefully at works of art, articulate their ideas 
about them, and make connections to their own lives. Our emphasis on creativity 
skills provides vital support to many areas of school curriculum.

We hope you make the Dalí part of your students’ academic experience, and we encourage you 
to support your teachers and students in pursuing museum-based programs as an integral part 
of their curricula. We look forward to supporting your needs and interests. If you have any 
questions, you may contact me at 727.623.4778. 

With best wishes, 

Len St Clair
Group Experience Manager 
groups@thedali.org

Simone Crawley
Cross-Out




